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LEMOC Officers - 2020 
 President Doug Mathers      814-884-9460       

 Vice President    Jerry DeRosa        814-835-7346 

 Secretary Open 

 Treasurer Jim Baker            814-864-7733 

 Membership Basil & Carol Yurchak     814-866-2484 

      Activities Coord. Jon Haverty          716-595-2260 

     Club Historian – Chris DeRosa       814-835-7346 

     Past President – Jon Haverty        716-595-2260 

     MCA Rep – Doug Mathers    814-884-9460 

 

 
 

 

Calendar of Activities  
      »     Jan. 30 – Feb. 2 Erie Auto Show at the Bayfront Convention Center 

➢ Feb. 5 LEMOC meeting at the Boy Scout Building 

➢ Feb. 21 – March 1 Cleveland Auto Show 

➢  Feb. 22 Snowflake Cruise dinner and dance. See attachment for details.  

➢ March 7 Bonnells Rod Shop Tour for LEMOC 1:00pm 

➢ March 13-15 Summit Racing Piston Powered Autorama 

➢ April 17 Mustang Birthday party. TBA 

➢ June 19-21 2020 Can Am Canada will need a passport 

➢ July 31 – Aug. 2 MCA show in Buffalo 

 

Next LEMOC Meeting 

Wednesday , Feb. 5, 2020 7:30 pm 
Boy Scout Building on Robinson Rd. 

 

 

http://misseaglesnetwork.blogspot.com/2011/04/victorian-climate-action-calendar.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 
If anyone has any other ideas or suggestions for outings or activities during the winter months drop me an e mail 

and we will try and coordinate something. Also looking for ideas for the 2020 Snooze N Cruise. Planning that trip 

starts in Feb. so open to suggestions. Have received a few ideas but would like to keep trips to 3 hour drives. 

 

FROM THE PREZ 

I trust everybody enjoyed the holiday season and are looking forward to a great new year. As I write this, the 

Mecum auction is taking place in Florida. As anybody in the Mustang world knows, the  

Steve McQueen Bullitt Mustang is being sold there this winter. There is a lot of interest surrounding this car, 

especially with its history. There is much speculation about how much it will sell for.  

500 thousand?---1million? --- 2million?--- more? It will be interesting to see.  

Thanks to Barb Haverty for organizing the Christmas party this year. The food was good and It seemed like 

everybody had a good time. I don’t know what other events our club will be having this coming year, but 

remember, it is your club. So if you have any ideas for an activity or an event, please bring them up at an 

upcoming meeting. See you in at the February meeting.  

The Bullitt Mustang sold for 3.4millon. Wow! 

Doug 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE EDITOR  
 

Happy New Year to everyone! Here is to a new year and new decade for LEMOC! Get ready for 

Mystery Cruise and Snooze N Cruise for 2020! Also this year is a close to home MCA National in 

Buffalo. Consider going if not for the judging then for the experience of an MCA show. I promise to have 

brakes this year! 

Up first the Snowflake Cruise in Feb. (flier attached) Anyone who has gone before has had a good time 

and time to catch up with old and new friends after the holidays. Cruise benefits Make A Wish and is 

hosted by the group that runs Cruise the Bay in the summer. 

We are still in need of a secretary. Even if some members rotate the job every month, it will make the 

work load a lot easier for the editor….so please consider. 

 

 



 

 

  

 
 

 

LEMOC MEETING NOTES 

 
LEMOC held its Christmas party/meeting on Saturday Dec. 14 at the Colony Restaurant on W. 8th St. A good group 

showed up in rather nasty Erie weather to help support Community Shelter Services which was our charity for the car 

show with the Christmas gift exchange. Members brought items to raffle off during the party which helped raise $210.00 

for the Shelter. 

A brief meeting was held after dinner and election of officers for 2020 was held. 

President –Doug Mather 

Vice President – Jerry Derosa 

Secretary – still open 

Treasurer – Jim Baker 

Membership – Carol and Basil Yurchak 

Pony Post Editor – Denise Ricci 

Snowbirds Sandy and Rick were also in attendance at the dinner. 

 

 

 

 



 
While lottery tickets are usually the most popular gifts, I think the lawn sprinkler deterred many. 

Someone though got a lot of wine winnings…Denny.. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

WINTER ACTIVITIES 

 
For most of us, the long cold winters of Erie put us into hibernating modes of binge watching or surfing the net for cool things for 

our cars. For one NEO club member, he decided to build a Factory Five kit car. With his permission, here are the photos on the 

progress of John’s Cobra kit car. Good luck John in this project and we hope to see it this summer! 

 

Delivery day! From sources close to John, their street was shut down during delivery… 

 



Six people were on hand to help unload ALL the boxes. 

 

The beginning of the process – one big jigsaw puzzle… 

 

The body is attached to the frame but it doesn’t look like any work is being done here…. 

Hope to see more pics John! 

 

MUSTANG OWNERS MUSEUM NOTE 

 

In case anyone is planning on going to the Mustang Museum in Concord, it is moving…. 

I guess they could not pay the rent. 

 



 

 

I know everyone has their opinions of the new electric Mustang but on FB I saw the best interpretation of it… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  ONLY IN AMERICA… 

Only in America ... do drugstores make the sick 

walk all the way to the back of the store to get their 

prescriptions while healthy people can buy 

cigarettes at the  

front.  

 Only in America ... do banks leave vault doors 

open and then chain the pens to the counters.  

  Only in America ... do we leave cars worth 



thousands of dollars in the driveway and put our 

useless junk in the garage.  

Only in America ... do we buy hot dogs in 

packages of ten and buns in packages of eight.  

  Only in America ... do they have drive-up ATM 

machines with Braille lettering.  

  Why don't you ever see the headline 'Psychic 

Wins Lottery'?  

  Why is it that doctors call what they do 

'practice'?  

  Why is lemon juice made with artificial flavor, 

and dish washing liquid made with  real 

lemons?  

  Why is the man who invests all your money 

called a broker? 

  Why is the time of day with the slowest traffic 

called rush hour?  

  Why do they sterilize the needle for lethal 

injections?  

  You know that indestructible black box that is 

used on airplanes?  Why don't they  make the 

entire plane out of that stuff?  



  If flying is so safe, why do they call the airport 

the terminal? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  LEMOC Property List: 

Following is a list of property/items owned by LEMOC, and available for LEMOC members to use on a first-come/first-

served basis.  These items were either purchased by or donated to LEMOC.  Please contact Basil Yurchak if you would 

like to borrow any of these items. 

 

1. Storage Boxes – LEMOC Documentation, Paperwork, etc. (President, Membership Chair) 
2. LEMOC Photo/Event Albums (Chris DeRosa) 
3. Book – Ford, The First 100 Years (Chris DeRosa) 
4. Book – Mustang Dynasty, Donated by John Clor author; (Chris DeRosa) 
5. United States Flag & Certificate- Flown in Enduring Freedom Campaign, 2006 

(gift from Kent Gipson, participant at Flagship National Show - 2006) (Chris DeRosa) 

6. Shriners Hospitals for Children Gold Book Society Recognition Plaque 
(from Flagship National) (Chris DeRosa) 

7. LEMOC Letterhead & Envelopes, LEMOC Thank You Cards & Envelopes (Chris DeRosa) 
8. 3-Gallon Drink Cooler/Dispenser (2) – (Jerry DeRosa) 
9. Magnetic Parade Signs for side of cars (2) – (Denise Ricci) 
10. Plastic Jugs for Chinese Auction (Chris DeRosa) 
11. 10’ x 10’ Easy-Up Canopy (1) 
12. 10’ x 20’ Tents (2); (nylon carry bags and 1 canvas roller bag) 
13. Tables (10) 
14. Garbage Containers - Cardboard, Collapsible (15) 
15. Orange Cones (40) 
16. Orange Flags (6) 
17. LEMOC Banners - Various 
18. Car Show Signs (8) 
19. Wooden Rope Stanchions (6) 
20. Yellow Nylon Rope - Spool 
21. Coil Spring Compressor Tool 
22. Power Steering Pulley Puller 
23. Timing Light & Tune-Up Kit 
24. Tow Bar - 64½ - 66 Mustang only 

 

Note:  These items are stored by Basil Yurchak unless otherwise noted above. 

 

May 7, 2018 

 

 

MCA Membership 



If you are considering joining the Mustang Club of America … now is the time.  The MCA annual membership is $50, 

but if you join now, LEMOC will receive $10 of that cost.  Please contact Doug Mathers  to take advantage of this 

special membership offer and help LEMOC at the same time. 

 

 
 

LEMOC Classifieds 
  
 

FOR SALE 

 
1984½ Mustang Anniversary GT350 Convertible (Contact Mike 814-746-9910) 

46K miles; 302 Automatic; 1 of 610 with this combination (5,261 total); Needs just a little work, but in very good shape; 

Must Sell – Asking $7,000  Contact Mike Henderson at hend6@verizon.net or 814-746-991 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEMOC Sponsors & Partners 

Please remember to support our special LEMOC Sponsors and Partners.  They continue to provide great  

support to LEMOC and the Mustang Classic Car hobby we all love. 

 

                           
 

                                                                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return Address: 

    LEMOC 

    PO Box 8602 

    Erie, PA  16505 
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